












                 




Hope you have all had a relaxing break and a good Easter.  We are glad that the sun is shining!

New flooring

Children and parents who are in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 will have noticed that their classrooms have new carpet and lino.  A big thanks must go to the staff who helped clear and move all of the furniture and then put it all back on INSET day before any of the staff training started!  The classrooms look fantastic!
Parent Consultations

Many thanks to all of you who came along to the consultations to discuss your children’s progress. It is always a pleasure to open up the school to all our parents, catch up with those of you we don’t see very often and celebrate the many achievements of your children.
Parents’ Questionnaire

Please can we remind you to complete the parent questionnaire by Friday 27 April.  Your views are important to us!
New Site Manger

We are pleased to announce we have a new site manger called Mr Cliff Buss.  He is keen to work with us and meet you all and I know that you will make him feel very welcome. 
GSA – Fashion Show – Friday 4 May
The GSA have organised a fashion show to take place on Friday 4 May. This exciting event will allow you to watch models wearing the clothes and then you have the opportunity to try these on and purchase them at discounted prices!  If you would like to purchase tickets please contact the GSA.

Lincolnsfield meeting – Wednesday 9 May at 7pm

All Year 4 parents and children are invited to attend the Lincolnsfield meeting at 7pm on Wednesday 9 May.  This will give you and your children an opportunity to ask questions and to find out more details in how to support your children on this trip.
Radio 2 500 words Competition
Over the years we have had many children enter this fantastic competition. This year Charlotte Whittle has made it through to the last 500 entries.  I believe that there are over 30 000 entries so this is a big achievement and we wish Charlotte good luck in the next round.
Consideration for our local residents
We have had a number of complaints regarding a range of issues. We seem to have some parents who park their cars and leave the engines running for a long time while waiting to collect their children. I would urge you to be considerate to the environment and local residents and please turn your engines off.  Inappropriate parking, where parents are parking and blocking resident’s driveways is not acceptable.  We have a good working relationship with our local residents and I do not want this undermined by some parents who are not being considerate.  Please remember not to drop your children off in the turning circle, even if it is for breakfast club, as many children walk to school on their own at this time in the morning Thank you for your support and consideration.
GSA Easter Competition 
Thank you to everyone that entered the Easter Competition run by the GSA. Well done to Anna Fleming, Emily Nicolle, Anya and Autumn Culley and Ella Wiggs!

Medicines in School

Reminder – further to our end of term letter:
Following consultation with the Governors and Parent Forum we are advising you that from next term we will no longer be able to administer medicines at school UNLESS your child attends WACCY and only then with the express consent of Mrs Ellwood. In exceptional circumstances please discuss with Mrs Ellwood and obtain her agreement in advance.
New play apparatus

Due to the fair weather the KS2 children have been allowed on the new play equipment, I just want to reassure parents that the main pole in the centre does, and is supposed to move, just like a tall building or a flag pole. This movement allows for flexibility in the apparatus and is part of its design.
Greenway Summer End of Term Concert

Please see separate letter for all Choir & Musicians. Please make note of the concert which is on Weds 4th July at Ashlyns Chapel at 7pm. We look forward to seeing you at this lovely showcase evening.
Dates: Summer Term 1
Fri 27 Apr-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Yr 4 cake sale
Fri 4 May ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------GSA Fashion Show
Weds 9 May 7pm-----------------------------------------------Lincolnsfield Meeting Parents & Children Year 4

Mon 14 May-------------------------------------------------------------------------------Sycamore visit to Wimbledon

Mon 14 – Fri 18 May--------------------------------------------------------------------------Key Stage 2 SATS week

Mon 14 – Weds 16 May-------------------------------------------------------------Willow Lincolnsfield Residential

Mon 21 May ----------------------------------------------------------------------Spruce & Maple visit to Wimbledon

Tues 22 May---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Whole School Art Day

Wed 23 May---------------------------------------------------------------------------------Whole School Science Day

Thurs 24 May --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Class photos

Thurs 24 May-----------------------------------------------------------------------------Willow Yr 4 sharing assembly

Thurs 24 May------------------------------------------------------------------------Child shows parent 3.15-3.45pm
Fri 25 May --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Last day of half term 
Mon 28 May – Fri 1 June-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Half term

Mon 4 June---------------------------------------------------------------------Start of second half of  Summer Term 
